
University of Arizona's Ballroom Production of "Cinderella" 
 
Looking for something fun to do this Spring? Come support UA Ballroom Dance! 
We are putting on a fun ballroom adaptation of Cinderella (written and co-directed 
by 2 of our own talented members) on April 14th at 6pm and April 15th at 4pm. 
The performance will be held at the Ina Gitting's Gym.  
 
This fundraiser is showcasing the efforts of a lot of our brand new dancers who 
have been working hard to make this show possible and we would love to see you 
there! 
 
Tickets are 15 dollars and available at the link below or at the door: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/once-upon-a-ballrooms-cinderella-tickets-42597240493?utm-
medium=discovery 
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